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The State Board of Education and local school districts cannot be trusted to select 

appropriate and suitable reading material for students, as evidenced by the 

inappropriate sexually explicit books found in school libraries .DEI Programs in 

schools have been allowed to 'groom" children through books. I am in opposition of 

spending taxpayer money for this reason. 


